
On February 5, 2014, Reserve Deputy Jerry Hill retired after 34 years of faithful service to the Los

Angeles County Sheriff’s Department

Captain Bill Song and Sgt. Burton Brink awarded Reserved Deputy Hill the Department’s

Distinguished Service Award in acknowledgment and recognition of over three decades of loyal

and unselfish service to the residents of Los Angeles County.   

Reserve Deputy Jerry Hill began his Law Enforcement career on October 11, 1979, and served

the majority of this time with the Crescenta Valley Station, Montrose Search and Rescue Team

until his retirement on January 15, 2014.  Mr. Hill served as both the Team Sergeant and Team

Lieutenant during hundreds of incidents, many which resulted in life saving actions. Reserve

Deputy Hill was unanimously voted into the position of Team Captain, where he served with the

utmost devotion and integrity from January 1996 to December 1998. During his tenure, Reserve

Deputy Hill participated in, or supervised over 480 call outs, and 700 community meetings and

training sessions; additionally, he served the communities of La Canada and La Crescenta during

275 patrol shifts and 104 public relations events.

Reserve Deputy Jerry Hill dedicated countless hours, many under severe conditions during

arduous mountain rescue calls. Reserve Deputy Hill’s selfless commitment to the mission of

serving the residents of Los Angeles County reflected great credit upon himself, Crescenta Valley

Sheriff’s Station, and the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department. 

Montrose Search & Rescue are always seeking community members that want to volunteer their

time saving lives and reuniting lost hikers with their families. To learn more, attend the monthly

meeting held the first Wednesday of each month, at Crescenta Valley Sheriff Station, 4554 Briggs

Ave, La Crescenta, CA 91214, at 7:30 pm.  818-248-3464.

Before you leave, please fill out LASD HIKING PLAN sheet and provide to a loved one to hold

onto just in case something happens to a member of your hiking/camping expedition. Or, if you

know someone going on a hike, ask them to fill out this easy form, so that it will help your mind at

ease. You can download the form by visiting: HIKING PLAN Sheet

http://file.lacounty.gov/lasd/cms1_163961.pdf

Los Angeles County Reserve Sheriff's deputies and many other highly trained and brave rescuers

volunteer for $1.00 a year.  Also, full time rescuers from sheriff's departments and fire departments

fly, drive, hike, swim and rappel in to effect rescues on a regular basis.

The people who were rescued came from all over the world, yet most were local; none ever
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expected their lives to be at such risk, or to need to be rescued. Many nearly lost their lives.

By Sergeant Burton Brink

Captain Bill I. Song

Crescenta Valley Sheriff's Station

Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department

4554 Briggs Ave., La Crescenta, CA 91214 Phone: (818) 248-3464

http://www.CrescentaValley.lasd.org 

LASD HQ Text and Emails: http://www.Nixle.com  http://nixle.com/lasd---crescenta-valley-station-

los-angeles-county-sheriff/

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/CrescentaValleySheriffsStation

Twitter: https://twitter.com/CVLASD

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email

Sgt. Burton Brink 818-248-3464 blbrink@lasd.org


